
Support letter to Sofia Pride 
 
Dear Sofia Pride, 
 
We, the Sofia based NGO ‘Smokinya Foundation’, would like to express our support and 
solidarity with this year's Sofia Pride parade happening on the 8th of June. We appreciate the 
Sofia Pride organizing teams work and support the LGBTQ+ community as well as embrace 
diversity and inclusion.  
 
Smokinya Foundation contributes in creating a world that works for everyone. In our core 
we act out of love, care and cooperation which ​resonates with the core ideals of inclusion and 
unity espoused by ​Sofia Pride. We believe that everyone should be treated equally and every 
individuality should be accepted and embraced. 
 
We will support the LGBTQ+ community and Sofia Pride by volunteering and participating at 
Sofia Pride parade as well as organizing ‘Sofia Pride workshop’ to talk about inclusion, color 
T-shirts and prepare banners for the parade.  
 
Thank you so much for the good work and see you at the Pride!  
 
Best wishes, 
Agita Jaunzeme, 
Smokinya Foundation 
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